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Boy Scouts of the Philippines

National Office

181 Natividad Aimeda-Lopez St., Ermita, 1000 Manila

PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph

Website : www.scouts.org.ph

Tels. (632) 528 0555 * 527 8317 to 19 * Telefax: (632) 528 0577

NOTICE OF AWARD

17 October 2019

ALPHA VENICE TOURS AND TRAVEL
San Miguel,
Bulacan

Dear Mr. Cabugos:

We are pleased to inform you that the quotation you submitted for the bus rental for
the Scouting Month-Massive Tree Planting at the La Mesa Eco-Park, Quezon City with
the corresponding amount of FORTY THOUSAND PESOS ONLY (P40,000.00) is
hereby accepted subject to all government requirements and taxes.

Thank you and God Bless.




